
 ZERO COST TO EMPLOYEES  

 FOR EMPLOYEES WHOSE TB IS EXPIRING THROUGH   

 ONE TIME VISIT 

Tuberculosis Questionnaire 
At the DISTRICT OFFICE  

December 8th, 2016  2pm to 4pm 

 A RISK ASSESSMENT QUESTIONNAIRE  WILL BE ADMINISTERED BY A 

NURSE  

 TB RISK ASSESSMENT  REPLACES THE MANDATED TB EXAMINATION 

 NOT AVAILABLE FOR FALSE POSITIVES OR BORN IN OR TRAVEL TO A HIGH 

TB-PREVALENCE COUNTRY  
 
 

 

APPOINTMENT NECESSARY (RSVP through Sign up Genius) 

LINK: https://goo.gl/ZN94fU 

  

Appointment by time block of 15 minutes 

Phone: 310-318-7345 X5951 or 

X5972 

Fax: 310- 303-3824 

E-mail: kayson@mbusd.org 

MBUSD 

Any questions call 

Human Resources 

MBUSD 
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